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Wautoma Job Center to Close August 23; Reopen New 
Facility Inside Fox Valley Tech August 28 

The Fox Valley Workforce Development Board (FVWDB), Neenah, Wis., which 

operates the Wautoma Job Center, and six (6) other centers has announced the temporary closure 

and relocation of the Center. 

The Wautoma Job Center, 205 E. Main Street, #23, Wautoma, will be open from 8 am – 

4 pm on Thursday, August 23, in its existing location, and then be closed to all customers August 

24 and August 27. 

On Tuesday, August 28, the Wautoma Job Center will reopen in its new location inside 

the regional center of Fox Valley Technical College at 556 S. Cambridge Street, #101, Wautoma, 

WI 54982. The phone number remains the same at 920-787-3338. 

For more information on Job Center operating hours and locations, visit 

www.foxvalleyjobcenters.com. 
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Fox Valley Workforce Development Board (FVWDB) is a not-for-profit working to build 
a world-class workforce in northeast Wisconsin. Serving six counties — Calumet, Green 
Lake, Fond du Lac, Waupaca, Waushara and Winnebago — FVWDB collaborates with a 
number of state and local agencies to help job seekers gain the skills needed to find 
employment, and to help businesses find the highly skilled workers they need. 
 
 

FVWDB is an Equal Opportunity Employer and Service Provider. 
 

 


